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LUTON REGISTRATION SERVICE

YOUR CEREMONY 
Has been arranged to take place at

THE GEORGIAN ROOM

Luton

On

Thursday 21st December 2023 @ 12.00pm

Welcome to Luton Registration Service. We have prepared this guide to help you with your arrangements. We hope any questions will be answered in this leaflet but if not, please contact us – we are here to make sure the arrangements for your ceremony run as smoothly as possible.

When you arrive  

Please ensure that you and your witnesses arrive at least 15 minutes before the ceremony is booked to start. Remember to make allowances for traffic delays, parking and any photographs. Please note that in fairness to all clients your ceremony MUST start on time. If you are late for your ceremony, then we may have to cut your ceremony short, or may even have to postpone it to another day. 

This will result in the full ceremony fees being recharged.
The Registrar

The Registrar will see you and your partner together, in private, to check that the details on the schedule are correct.  The Registrar is responsible for recording your ceremony and will ask for your details, the names and occupations of your mother and father, even if they are retired or deceased.  This is also an opportunity for you to ask any last minute questions.  After these checks have been made we can proceed with the ceremony itself. Please be aware, there is no facility for either party to the marriage or civil partnership to be walked in or to be interviewed separately.
Parking 

We allow a maximum of 2 cars per ceremony, however, this is not guaranteed. We have limited parking during the week, so please allow yourself enough time to find alternative parking if necessary.
Photographs

Photography is limited so please discuss with the Registrar at the time of the ceremony.

Witnesses

You will need to ask two people, who may be friends or relatives, to act as your legal witnesses.  This is required by law.  They must be over the age of 18 years and must be able to speak and understand English. If they do not speak and understand English, they will not be able to act as witnesses. 
If either party to the marriage / civil partnership requires a translator, one of the witnesses will need to be able to act as an interpreter. If you need a translator, it is your responsibility to provide one. 
The Ceremony

Please do not be nervous or worried about the ceremony. The Registrars will be on hand to help you every step of the way.  They will guide you through everything you need to do or say.  Once you, your guests and witnesses are seated, the ceremony will begin with a welcome by the Registrar.  You will be asked in turn, to repeat a number of solemn declarations and contracting words, which will be the choices you made for your legal declarations and contracting words (your vows). Please remember to select your vows from the checklist included in this information pack, and return it to us before your ceremony.
After the Ceremony 

You and your witnesses will be asked to sign the schedule - everyone must sign in the name by which they were known before the ceremony.

It is very important that you carefully check that all the particulars have been recorded correctly- as you may be put to some inconvenience if errors are discovered later, and have to be corrected.

Finally, the Superintendent Registrar and the Registrar will sign the schedule. If you paid for any marriage certificates, these will be posted out to you.

Confetti

Please remember there may be other couples having ceremonies after you and they will want the Register Office to be attractive and tidy. Please ask your guests to wait until you are outside the building before they throw confetti.  Streamers and Silly String are not permitted.
Please be aware no smoking or alcohol is permitted on the premises / courtyard.
We look forward to meeting you both on the day and hope it will be a happy and memorable occasion for you.

Any queries please contact us at:       

Luton Register Office

6 George Street West
Luton
LU1 2BJ

Tel:   0300 790 0341 / 01582 548814
E mail: marriageandcpinfo@luton.gov.uk
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